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REMINDERS & UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 6/14 – morning drop-off – Donuts with Dad 
 6/14 – Peter Pan – the Musical – 5 p.m. 
 6/19 – PCSD closed – School-Age here all day 
 6/19 – FCCNS Family Picnic – 5 – 7 p.m. 
 6/20 – Firefly Graduation – 4 p.m. 
 6/24 – FCCNS Summer Program begins 
SAVE THE DATES: 
 7/4 – FCCNS Closed – Independence Day 
Notes from the office… 
Please remember to submit Office Change forms for changes 
to schedules two weeks in advance. 
 

June Birthdays 
Abigail BF 6/1 3 
Peyton BF 6/3 4 
James FF 6/5 5 
Elliott FF 6/6 5 
Joseph LL 6/9 1 
Charlie BF 6/14 3 
Owen LL 6/16 1 
Noah BF 6/16 4 
Cooper LB 6/17 2 
August CT 6/17 2 
Jack FF 6/18 5 
Connor GK 6/26 6 
Morgan CT 6/29 3 
 

Happy birthday everyone! 
Stop in the office to pick out a new book to take home! 

 

Staff Highlights 
Employee of the Month Pat Pucci 

 

We have been so blessed to have Mrs. Pat Pucci here at 
FCCNS for all the years she has shared. It has been with us 
for 35 years, and what a joy!  
Pat Pucci has been our constant star 
for so many years! Her attitude is  
always positive, offering a smile, a 
hug, a pat on the back or prayers 
when needed! She has been in the 
Pre-School program, teaching the  
4-year-old class, starting in our 
nursery school program. 
We will miss Mrs. Pucci as she is  
retiring after this year’s graduating 
class. We thank God for her and all 
her talents! 
 

 

You are invited: 
 6/14 – Donuts with Dad – at drop-off in morning! 
 6/14 – Peter Pan The Musical – 5 p.m. 
 6/19 – FCCNS Family Picnic – 5 – 7 p.m. 
 6/20 – Firefly graduation – 4 p.m. 
 6/23 – Worship Service honoring Mrs. Pucci – 10:45 a.m. 
 

 

American Sign Language – Signs of the Month 
We will have a new sign each month, this month we have 
ONE (1).  Since we have graduation this month, we thought 
it would be a good sign to learn! 

 
Graduating – Make the ‘G’ with your dominant hand so the 
‘G’ is facing your chest. Rotate your ‘G’ hand toward your 
other hand which has an open palm as if going down a 
waterfall, so the ‘G’ is now facing upward. 
This sign can mean the noun ‘graduate’ or verb ‘graduating. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Matthew 7: 9, 11b 
“Would any of you who are fathers give your son a 
stone when he asks for bread? …How much more, 
then will your Father in Heaven give good things to 
those who ask him.” 
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Classroom News 
June monthly curriculum: Theme: Father’s Day & 
Summer, Word: Honest, Review: Letters and math  
Little Lambs – Miss Faith, Miss Karen & Miss Irene 
It’s hard to believe June is here already! We will be 
doing summer projects. We will be taking the kids 
outside on nice days. If your child is 6 months or older, 
please apply sunscreen to them in the morning. 
We will be celebrating Father’s Day! Thank you, Dads, 
for all you do! Faith is out for the month of June helping 
with her family. We are continuing to pray for her and 
her family. 
Lady Bugs - Miss Laura 
Hello to June! We are ready for our Summer! In June we 
will be talking about Father’s Day and all the things he 
does for us! We will do a unit on summer fun. We will 
have some water days and we will do a week of different 
fruit to try! Some of our friends will move up to 
Caterpillars, but we will still get time to play with them. 
We will have our Family Picnic 6/19/24 at 5 p.m. I hope 
you can come! 
Caterpillars –Miss Stephanie, Miss Katie & Miss Eva 
Welcome June & Welcome Summer! We are very excited 
to go outside and enjoy the heat. So, make sure every 
morning to send your child to school with sunscreen on 
and we will re-apply it after snack before going back out! 
Also, as the days start warming up, we will be getting 
ready for water play, so please bring swimsuits and water 
shoes to store in your kid’s cubby. Throughout the month 
we will be focusing on some fun topics such as ice cream, 
Father’s Day, the beach, and the zoo! We will also focus 
on matching, finding/making patterns, and asking full-
length questions. This month our friends Abigail, Charlie, 
Morgan, and Sadie will be moving up to become 
Butterflies! And we will be welcoming Julian, Isabella, 
Parker, and August into the Caterpillars! We are very 
excited to see what this month will bring. Happy June! 
 

Happy FatHer’s Day 

 

 

Butterflies – Miss Stacey, Miss Carli & Miss MIcaela 
Here we are beginning the first month of the weather 
getting hot and so are we. Hot to polish off your child’s 
learning, in preparation for next year. Most of our friends 
will be moving up to the Firefly room 6/24/24. We can’t 
believe it is almost that time! With summer now here, we 
all try to dress to best survive the hot weather. Clothing 
and footwear, please, please, have sneakers here 
everyday for outside play time. We do a lot of running and 
climbing and your child’s feet need support. All children 
should be sun screened, it’s a great idea to make it part of 
your morning dressing routine. Teachers refresh your 
child’s sunscreen after nap. We wanted to extend our 
thank yous to our families during the week of Teacher 
Appreciation week and all throughout the year! You all 
are so supportive. Miss Stacey’s last day for the summer is 
June 21. Happy Summer! 
Fireflies –Mrs. Pucci, Miss Sarah, & Miss Meghan 
This year sure has flown! We are so happy to see how 
much the kids have learned and grown! 
During the month of June, we will be focusing on end of 
the year fun and getting ready for Graduation! Along with 
daily review of letters, site words, and math mania 
review! These kids truly are amazing and are going to do 
AMAZING in Kindergarten! Blessings! 
Graduation will be Thursday, June 20th at 4 p.m.! 
Good Knights – Miss Amy, Mr. Rob & Mr. Ben 
Happy June! We can’t believe the school year is almost 
over!  
The Good Knight class would like to invite you to their 
Peter Pan Jr musical on Friday June 14th at 5:00 pm, there 
will be a little cookie reception to follow. The children 
have worked so hard with Ms. Stephanie and the show 
should be a real treat.  
As a reminder Penfield Central and Webster Central 
School’s will not have school on June 19th, please let the 
office or teachers know if you need care on that day. 
Also, the last day of school for the children is Friday June 
21st. This will be the last day of care for your 
child/children if you have not signed up for summer. 
The Fireflies will be moving up and joining our class on 
Monday, June 24th as well as it being the first week of our 
summer program. The theme will be Camp Week. We will 
tie dye our Faith T-Shirts that week. They will be the shirts 
we wear for every field trip this summer. We will also get 
used to our classroom routines, learn lots of fun group 
games and get to know each other.  

 
 


